Policy S/IRSC (Other site allocations in the Rural Southern Cluster). We support this policy. However, it
should be viewed in the light of the need for more jobs across the Plan period and the associated need for
more houses. The co-location of houses and jobs is important in order to reduce carbon emissions and ‘in
commuting’. Given the shortfall in jobs and housing over the Plan period we consider that additional allocations
should be made in the southern cluster and consider that a sustainable mixed use community at Babraham is

appropriate.



